
        
Hingham Recreation Summer Preschool Program 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 
Hingham Recreation’s summer program is about to begin!  We are excited about the 2025 Preschool 

Summer Program and are busy preparing for your children.  
 

 Your child is enrolled in Full Day Preschool which runs daily from 8:45am to 2:45pm.  
 

 Children may not be dropped off prior to 8:45 AM and must be picked up promptly at 2:45 PM. Please be on 
time. If you arrive late, you may find a senior staff member on the premises and they will escort your child to their 
group. If you are running late for pick-up, please call the office at the Rec so that the senior staff members may be 
notified.  

 
 Please let us know if there is any change in medical information or telephone numbers.  If your child is 

allergic to any food products please let us know immediately. 
 

 All full day participants must pack a lunch. Children must also pack a small snack and bring a bottle of water 
every day.   
 

 Only parents may transport children home unless there is prior written notification on file in the 
recreation office. A permission to release form is attached in this mailing. Carpools are encouraged but please 
inform us in writing of all arrangements. All adults picking up children will be required to present a valid 
driver’s license.  
 

 We have plenty to keep your children busy throughout the day.  Please do not allow your child to bring toys 
from home; we are not responsible for lost items. Please mark all clothing and personal items with your child’s 
name. They will play outside as much as possible and they will also enjoy water activities, music activities, arts & 
crafts, special shows, and field trips (children will be transported on a school bus on field trip days).   

 
 Please make sure that campers dress appropriately and are wearing sunscreen.  We recommend that you 

provide a change of clothes, extra sunscreen (spray is preferred), and a water bottle (all in a bag, labeled with your 
child’s name). 
 

 Please attach a visible label with your child’s name on their backpack.  
 

 The drop-off and pick-up procedure for all campers is as follows: 
 

At drop-off, parents are required to park their car in Haley Field parking lot and walk their child over to the 
counselors.  Counselors will be waiting on the baseball field. At pick-up, counselors will be waiting with their 
campers in the same area. Parents must park their car in the same lot and walk over to the counselor. At this 

point, parents or those listed on the waiver must show their valid ID.  

 

 
Please call the Hingham Recreation office if you have any questions or concerns. The number is (781)-741-1464. 

We do our best to give your child a healthy, happy, and positive experience with Hingham Recreation!  
 


